TOWN OF PLAINFIELD

OFFICE OF THE SELECTMEN
PLAINFIELD, VERMONT 05667

The Plainfield Selectboard adopted the following policy at a duly
warned meeting on October 25, 1999:

It will be the policy of the town of Plainfield that when
an application is made by a citizen for a license to sell
malt or vinous beverages and he or she is not a legal
resident,it will be allowed as long as the applicant owns
improved real estate or personal property other than the
stock of goods for sale in the town upon which he or she
pays taxes appraised by the listers at not less than
$2,500 on real estate or $1,000 on personal property.
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